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Multifamily Market View 3.0 Release Notes 
 

February 25, 2015 

Effective February 27, 2015, Fannie Mae will implement the Multifamily Market View 3.0 release. The 
Market View application provides Lenders with the current day’s pricing indications for various loan 
structures. The updates in Market View 3.0 include system and user interface enhancements to 
improve application performance. The application has a slightly different user interface, however, no 
functionality has changed and your interaction with the application will be the same. 
 
As a result of the implementation, there will be no access to Multifamily Market View on Friday, 
February 27. If you need indications on Fannie Mae DUS structures on that day, please call the 
Multifamily Trading Desk at 1-888-889-1118. 
  

Access to Market View  

• Beginning on March 2, 2015 your Corporate Administrator will be able to add/remove your 
access to Market View through Technology Manager. 

• Check with your Corporate Administrator to ensure that your user ID is associated with the 
Market View application. 

• If you do not have an ID in Technology Manager, and you require access to Market View, work 
with your Corporate Administrator to set you up as a user. 

 
New Market View link active on March 2, 2015: https://hcd-prod/nv/login.htm 
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